
John D. 0'Toole 
Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-2533 

February 16, 1984 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

ATTN: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 

Dear Mr. Varga: 

Transmitted as Attachment A to this letter is the Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Inservice Testing Program Summary for the period July 1, 1984 through 
June 30, 1994. As required ?-'y 10 CFR 50.55a, this revised program 
summary reflects the periodic updating necessary for conformance with the 
applicable edition and addenda of the ASME Boiler and Pressure Vessel 
Code Section XI. Where certain testing requirements have been determined 
to be impractical, relief from the requirement has been requested and our 
basis for the request provided. In such instances, and where practical, 
alternative methods or frequencies of testing have been proposed.  

Transmitted as Attachment B to this letter is a revision to a previously 
proposed Technical Specification change request submitted to NRC by 
letter dated May 5, 1977. The previously proposed change would have 
replaced the existing Inservice Inspection Program contained in Section 
4.2 of the Technical Specifications with a commitment to an Inservice 
Inspection and Testing Program and periodic updating, consistent with 10 
CFR 50.55a. That proposed change was never issued or approved by NRC.  
This revision of the, previously proposed change is necessary due to 
subsequent changes in the periodic updating schedule contained in 10 CFR 
50. 55a.  

Your early review of these submittals is requested. Should you or your 
staff have any questions, please contact us.  

Very ruly yours, 
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